
 
 

St. John the Baptist School 
 

2 Year Old 
Thursday Playgroup 

 

 
Beginning Thursday, October 2, 2014 St. John School is 
starting session #1 of a Thursday morning playgroup.  

Children must be 2 years on or before September 1st to 
be eligible.  This will be held every Thursday in the school 
from 9:00-11:00a.m.  A parent or guardian must stay with 

the child.  The playgroup will run in 6-week sessions at 
$60.00 per session.  Each session will be limited.  Please 
call Kathy Trainor at (978) 531-0444 ext. 340 or e-mail 

ktrainor@stjohns-peabody.com to sign up. Sessions will 
be filled on a first-come, first-served basis. Please bring a 
healthy snack for your child; also please note, due to food 

allergies, we are a peanut-free school. 
 


